
Martin. George 
tr\UF 

From: Don Cleland [cloncleiand@earthlink.net] REtEIVEQ-DOCKETING OIV 
Sent: Thursday. May 21, 2010 8:25 AM 

Martin George 2 l l iHAY27 ftH 9''l»5 
Co: jbroderick@ashlandrailway.com; pcrane@aEhlandrailway.com 
Subject: Leppo Road final cut in PUCO 
Mr. Martin, 
As you know our contractor's schedule for completion of the installation of circuitry for the new crossing signal 
at Leppo Road in Richland County vulll be complete by June 1. Hov /̂ever, work sllll rennains to be done to test 
and coordinate cut-in with NS. For this reason Ashland Railway is requesting an extension of the deadline for 
30 days, or until July 3, 2010. Thank you for your consideration. 

Don Cleland 

Genera] Manager 
POBox 1528^ 
Mansfield, OH 44903 
419-522-5642 
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